
Mark W. Majoros

2496 Baseview Drive

Pinckney, MI. 48169


July 5, 2023


Amy Steffens

Hamburg Township 

Planning and Zoning Department

P.O. Box 157

Hamburg, MI. 48139


Dear Amy,


On June 14, 2023, my brother and I brought before the Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) 
an application for variances (ZBA 23-0010) regarding our property at 2496 Baseview 
Drive, Pinckney, Michigan.  During the ZBA’s deliberations, board member Jason Negri 
sought more detail about an alleged easement mentioned in an email from the property 
owner at 2438 Baseview Drive (Attachment A).  The following, for the record, are the 
results of a document search we conducted with the Livingston County Registrar of 
Deeds regarding the alleged easement. 


Summary:  There exists a private access easement on Baseview Drive, but it 
does not traverse our property at 2496 Baseview Drive.


Background:  Hazel G. Davis, proprietor, on July 18, 1975, caused the land in question to 
be surveyed, divided, mapped, and dedicated as Sill-Ro-Ken-Beach No.2 subdivision.  
The subdivision had twelve lots numbered 30 through 41.  We own Lot 30.  


The original plat (Attachment B) depicts a 33-foot wide private access easement across 
Lots 31 through 41 for the purpose of ingress and egress. Notably, the plat clearly 
indicates the easement ends at the easterly edge of Lot 31.  The easement does not cross 
Lot 30, our property.  


Furthermore, the owners of Lots 30 through 41 on April 22, 1978, amended the 
easement through an access right-of-way agreement within Sill-Ro-Ken Beach No.2 
(Attachment C).  This agreement abandoned the original easement as shown on the plat 
(Attachment B), and moved the easement across the northerly 33 feet of Lots 31 
through 41.  Again, the easement specifically does not traverse Lot 30.


In his email, Mr. Wright claims the easement passes through our property, suggesting 
“This easement is the same as the easement that the Majoros (sic) share thru (sic) my 



property and that of my neighbors so they can drive to and from their property.”  This 
statement is factually incorrect.  Mr. Wright also suggests that we are “privatizing” the 
easement. Because Lot 30 is not part of the easement, the land is indeed the private 
property of the Majoros family.   


Attachments B and C in their entirety are available at the Livingston County Registrar of 
Deeds, 200 E Grand River Avenue #2, Howell, Michigan.  We are available at your 
convenience to discuss the documentation and our findings.


Very Respectfully,


/s/ Mark W. Majoros


Attachments: 
	 A:  Email from Carl A. Wright to Hamburg Township Board of Appeals 
	 B:  Original Plat of Sill-Ro-Ken Beach No.2 
	 C:  Access Right-of-Way Agreement for Sill-Ro-Ken Beach No.2


CC:	 Joyce Priebe 
	 Brian Ignatowski 
	 Craig Masserant 
	 Jason Negri 
	 William Rill




Attachment A
Email from Carl A. Wright to Hamburg Township Board of Appeals

14 June 2023



Attachment A
Email from Carl A. Wright to Hamburg Township Board of Appeals

14 June 2023



Attachment A
Email from Carl A. Wright to Hamburg Township Board of Appeals

14 June 2023






